U.S. Department of Justice

Federal Bureau of Investigation

Office of the Director Washington, D.C. 20535

December 13, 1982

Dr. Hector Garcia
1315 Bright Street
Corpus Christi, Texas 78405

Dear Dr. Garcia:

As we approach the Holiday Season and prepare for
a new year and new responsibilities, I want to thank you
for the support and friendship you have extended to me and
to my colleagues in the FBI during the past year. We value
the professional relationship which has been of invaluable
aid to us in carrying out the work entrusted to our care.
And more than that, we have enjoyed working with you.

The FBI family wishes you continued success and
happiness in the new year.

Sincerely,

Iriacn, B T

FBI/DOJ



